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Dear Customer: 

As part of the City of El Cerrito’s Ohlone Greenway Improvement Project and BART’s Station Modernization Project, 
changes will be occurring at the station affecting access over the next few weeks. Please see below, and the map on 
reverse for details.  

• Starting August 15th the east side bus lane will be closed for approximately 3 weeks. In order to accommodate 
this work:  

o AC Transit southbound 72, 72M, 72R, 684, and 800 stops will temporarily move to the corner of Cutting 
Blvd. at Key Blvd.  

o CDPH Shuttle will move to Liberty St at Key Blvd behind the garage 
o Taxis will move to the surface parking lot adjacent to the garage. 
o The exit from the garage onto Hill Street will be closed, and two left lanes will be available to turn left 

from the surface parking lot and garage onto Cutting Blvd.  
• August 16th and 17th, the Ohlone Greenway shared use path will be paved on the segment adjacent to the 

station. One crossing between the station and the pick-up/drop-off and garage will be open at all times. Paving 
will be complete and open to pedestrians starting August 17th.   

• Starting August 20th the crosswalks across the east side bus lane at both ends of the station will be closed for 
approximately 2 weeks. During this work the pedestrian and ADA Accessible paths will change as follows: 

o The Ohlone Greenway and the sidewalks adjacent to the garage will be open 
o There will be at least on crossing available at all times between the station entrance and the garage, 

pick-up/drop-off, and taxis.  
o Temporary crosswalks will be installed on the east side of the BART driveways into and out of the 

garage to Cutting Blvd and Hill St. 
o A crosswalk will be available from the Ohlone Greenway to the WestCat buses on the south side of the 

station 
o All crosswalks at the north and south ends of the station - across the east side bus lane and from the 

station across Cutting Blvd and Hill Street - will be closed. 

We apologize for this inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 

 
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at (510)465-2278. 
如需語言援助服務，請致電 BART 公共交通資訊中心，電話號碼為 (510)465-2278. 
통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del BART al (510)465-2278. 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên Chở Công Cộng của BART tại 
số (510)465-2278. 
Kung kailangan mo ang tulong ng mga serbisyo ng wika, paki tawagan ang BART Transit Information Center na 
(510)465-2278. 
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